
Hello my name is Joslin Prater I am 12 years old and in the 7th grade. This is my second
year in the Green Acres 4-H Club. This year I chose to participate in Poultry and Gardening
projects. I love all the projects but mostly Poultry. I am very excited to do a turkey again for the
fair. My turkey is about 15.6lbs right now but it will grow to about 30lbs.

I would like to talk to you about the 2023 Sacramento County Fair Junior Livestock
Auction, where I will be selling my turkey. The livestock sale is a way for young people like
myself to market their livestock projects, and a way for businesses to support and promote the
growth of youth and agriculture in our community.

The animals available at the auction will be: beef, swine, lambs, goats, poultry, and
rabbits. All the animals are raised by the youth participants in the Sacramento Fair. Your
participation is important for the success of the auction. With the money I get from selling my
turkey I plan to save up for college. .

There are 3 ways for you to help me or anyone in the Green Acres 4-H Club.

1) Come to the Auction on May 29th at the Sacramento County Fair and be a buyer!
2) Add-on bid starting at $50. This can be done at the fair on the proxy which can be

mailed.
3) Support Sacramento barnyard Bidders. This is a great way to support many

youth and you can donate any amount.

Thank you so much for your support in helping me reach my goals in this year’s Junior
Livestock Auction.


